Difficult o

On August 15, 2020, the Hiking Heroes
P gathered once again for a hike at Difficult
R u n Tra I I Run Trail. At this week’s meeting, President
Kevin Son and the club joined to welcome
new members Catherine Pak and Albert
Kang. They also discussed new positions

and possible club activities for the coming
year.

To the left are pictures of the club and
scenery that surrounded them as they
trekked through the park.

EXPERIENCE

Low humidity levels made the trip an
enjoyable morning venture, and the lush
greenery that surrounded the hikers was a
sight to see. The club even had a chance to
step across splashing rivers throughout the
hike! Although the rushing river was a treat
to encounter, the broken beer bottles and
caps that were found were disfavored.

MEMBERS’ THOUGHTS

As the members continued to collect trash
while hiking, they noticed that the majority of
garbage was found at parking lots and rest
stops despite trash cans being present at
each lot. Even more discouraging was the
overflow of trash around the cans. It proved
to show that people can produce more
garbage than they care to clean up. Earth is
a beautiful planet, but it needs your help to
stay that way!
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